
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             
 
To Parents/Carers, 
 
Where is the most extreme place your child has ever read a book? Whether it is up a 
tree, on top of a mountain or stood on their head, we want your photos! Your homework 
challenge is to take a picture of your child reading somewhere extreme and send it in to 
school by Thursday 13th October. We are doing this as part of the school’s Year of 
Reading at St Mary’s Primary School.  
 
We will run a competition for the most extreme places reading has taken place. Please 
Tweet your photos to @stmarysbarnsley or bring the pictures into school.   
 
Obviously, we encourage you to keep safe (I wouldn’t recommend reading in the jaws of 
a crocodile) but we are really looking forward to seeing who in school has such a passion 
for reading that they have to do it anywhere and everywhere! All photos will be 
displayed in school.  
 
Many thanks,   
 
Ms Steele  
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 


